
 

POLICE REPORT FOR 21ST APRIL 2022 COUNCIL MEETING  
 
(As at 12th April 2022) 
 
As I am sure you are all aware and can clearly see from this month’s 
figures we have experienced a sharp rise in violent incidents over the 
past month.  As investigations are still very much ongoing in relation to 
these reports I am very limited with what I can tell you.  However, that 
said please be assured that we are taking action, not only with 
previously reported crimes but to prevent further incidents occurring.  As 
Easter weekend is approaching I have already requested extra officer 
support in Torpoint to reassure the public and hopefully prevent any 
repeat of the past couple of weeks. 
 
 
Many thanks  
Steve 
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